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_ “Community Partnership”
The office of
Richard M. Stanley
CHIEF OF POLICE
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mark Rees, Town Manager
FROM: Richard M. Stanley, Chief of Police J{ 7 {ﬂ }
RE: Wareham Interim Chief of Police
DATE: February 17, 2011

Please be advised that my last date of employment as Interim Chief of Police in the Town
of Wareham is March 31, 2011. The Town of Wareham has called for a civil service Chief of

Police assessment center for internal candidates.
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